[bookmark: _GoBack]“The federal government does not have the right to tell religious organizations to provide a service that violates their faith.  While the announcement today seems to respect religious institutions, this issue speaks directly to the intrusiveness of the President’s healthcare law - it is clear that this law was passed without regard to religious or individual freedom.  These are the kinds of mandates Americans will face if this government plan is fully implemented,” said Senator Heller. 

